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President

Ted Rudolph
PROGRAMS


463-5803

Secretary
Oct.7, 2014:  Bill Beyer
September was a busy month
Ann Rudolph
Wine Tasting                                       for Rotarians!!


463-5803
Meeting starts at 5:30
Sept. 12 & 13, the Yerington

Treasurer                                                                                                             Theater for the Arts hosted their

Tom Price
Oct. 14, 2014:  David Fulstone             annual Taste of the Valley Blues


463-3794
BURNING MAN                                  and Brews.  Rotarians manned

                                                                                                                              The Tri-tip food booth and also

Board Members
Oct.21, 2014:  Student of the                the bar for the event.  The food

Month                                                    booth was a success, having

Term thru 6/15                                                                                                       sold out of tri-tip, pulled pork, 

Carrie Giomi                                            Oct. 28, 2014:  ????                              hot dogs, and beans by the


463-4382                                                                                                    ending of the evening.

Dennis Rechel                                              UP COMING EVENTS


463-4924                                                                                                     Sept. 20, 2014  Rotarians

James Schreiber                                       Oct.10, 2014  Tree Planting                  provided lunch for the 


463-3377                                      at Mountain View Park at                     Community Clean Up at the

Kerry Stevens                                           4:00 PM.  This is a continuation          Valley View Cemetery.


230-6375

                 of a project that was started                  The event was scheduled from

                                                                 In April for “Rotarians at Work”           9 am to 1 pm, however people

Term thru 6/15                                         Tom Price secured a Dist. Grant           started arriving and going to 

Ken Bitler                                                 to purchase the trees to complete         work as early as 7:30 am.  


463-4239                                      this project.  The City of Yerington      Lunch was served to approx..

Steve Chiquete                                         will have the holes dug and the             90 to 100 people at 11:00.


463-3510                                      watering system installed.  PLEASE

Candy LoBue                                           TRY AND ATTEND.  It is being        It was an enjoyable event and


463-2677                                       held on a Friday afternoon as many     showed a lot of community 

Tim Ogle                                                   members will be busy over the             pride.  It is hoped that the


463-4694                                       weekend.  Last spring we were             community can come together

Mary Swirsky                                           finished in a couple of hours.                2 or 3 times a year in the 


463-4015                                                                                                      future and keep the weeds in
                                                                  Nov. 8, 2014: 2nd annual Wine &          check and the cemetery

Newsletter                                                 Beer tasting – Pioneer Crossing             maintained.

K. Mann 463-4265                                      Convention Center.

SEPTEMBER 9, 2014
Regular board meeting.  A short board meeting was held.  Secretary and Treasurer’s reports were approved with no corrections.  The Treasurer’s report on the Rotary Tri-tip booth at Night in the Country, while it did not show a loss, was not very profitable.  Rotary did receive $5,000.00 for manning a beer booth.

.

Approval was given for the retro-fitting of the Ray Voshall Bldg. with HVAC

Reports on Wine and Beer Tasting.  The board voted and approved the purchase of a Wine Cooler to be raffled at the event.

Board adjourned to the regular meeting.

Mike Downs was the guest speaker.  Mike explained that there is a Basket Ball program that local youths; Dakota Aiazzi, and Matt Brannon are participating in.  This team plays against teams from other areas in the Western States, mainly California, gaining extensive experience in playing some of the best players in the areas.  Both Dakota and Matt told of their experiences.  One of their big games was played in Pasadena.  They both told how honored they were to be chosen for this team.

SEPTEMBER 16, 2014
Kristen Ivey, founder and director of the Canine Rescue and Care Sanctuary program presented a very interesting talk and slide show.  CRCS takes dogs from various shelters in Northern Nevada and re-socializes them, hopefully making the animal adoptable.  The sanctuary is located at the old Cattleman’s Restaurant in Washoe Valley.

It was an interesting fact that the animals are not kept in kennels, but in small houses, similar to a regular home that they hopefully will be adopted into.  BEATING THE ODDS.  ONE DOG AT A TIME.

SEPTEMBER 23, 2014
The annual Game Feed at Wilson Canyon.  This is always a fun event and was well attended by both Yerington and Smith Valley Rotarians.  Good food and Good Company!

SEPTEMBER 30, 2014
Lucy introduced Ted Ammens, IT for Snyder Livestock.  

Ted spoke about his life choices, both bad and 

good.  It was an extremely inspiring story.  Ted told about the wrong paths he had taken as a young man, and the direction his life is going now.

Several guests from ROP attended the meeting, guests of Caroline and Lucy.  Two students!  Ted advised them to take advantage of their opportunity, and to make good choices for their future paths.

Thank you Ted, I am sure it was not an easy program to give.

REMEMBER the 2nd annual Wine and Beer tasting event is coming in just one month. 

NOVEMBER 8th

Sell lots of tickets and get auction items together.  Auction items may be taken to Kathie.  She is planning a display of items at Unique Nails, 235 N. Main St to advertise the event.

BOARD MEETING:  TUESDAY

OCTOBER 14, 2014 – 5:30 PM

DINI’S POKER ROOM

REMEMBER THIS WEEKS MEETING STARTS AT 5:30 FOR A WINE TASTING BEFORE OUR DINNER!!
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